
Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen
Meeting Minutes: June 16, 2014
Attendance: Douglas Garland, David Patch
Absent: Chairman Gene Chandler
Reporters: None

Meeting opened at 03:30 PM.

The Selectmen received a telephone call from the town’s attorney and legal issues were 
discussed. 

Road Agent, Travis Chick, inquired from the Selectmen how they wanted him to handle 
the following situation. The highway department on Wednesday will be assisting the 
Bartlett Jackson Transfer Station by transporting their skid steer to a garage in Conway 
for repairs. The skid steer probably won’t be available to be picked back up until Friday 
and the highway department doesn’t work on Fridays. Selectman Garland stated that he 
guessed the transfer station will be without the skid steer until Monday, however, he 
suggested that Chick check with the garage on Thursday in case they happen to get it 
done by then. Selectman Garland also mentioned that if one of the workers for the 
highway department wants to come in on Friday and go pick up the skid steer that he 
doesn’t have a problem with that. The road agent will check with his staff.
Selectman Patch inquired about a purchase order that Chick had submitted for a new 
digging bucket for the backhoe. Chick explained that the new bucket would make work 
easier as it is a larger size. Selectman Patch stated that he would have to see where the 
money would come from as we hadn’t budgeted for this expense. Chick commented that 
the bucket they have now is eight years old and has been welded several times. It is going 
to have to be welded again so that it is usable.

The Selectmen reviewed correspondence, building permits, signed letters and checks 
prior to and throughout the meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 04:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Medeiros, Sec. 


